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HEYHOUSES ENDOWED C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Letter 16 January 19th, 2021 

Dear Children,   

 

If I make this picture very small you will not 

realise my desk is very cluttered. 

However, it has been transformed!  

Everyone at school thinks that I just wanted to 

be organised but I know that it’s because I told 

you I needed to tidy my desk and so I have 

done- you have motivated me! See, these are the results! 

 

 

 

 

You have been a good influence on me children, thank you! 
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My door has had a make-over too. Thank you to 

Amelia for the lovely painting and to the children in 

Year 6 who made me the special Rainbow hearts. I 

love having children’s art work in my room, when I 

was a class teacher I looked forward to Art each week 

and loved creating displays.  

I think the pictures on my door will last a LOT longer 

than the tidy desk. What do you all think? (PLEASE do 

NOT ask the teachers they will just laugh! I am not 

known for my tidiness. 

 

I hope you have all managed with the rain today. 

Lockdown Duck has found a new part of school to 

have a swim, look carefully in the morning children 

who are in school. Our car park had workmen removing lots of mud from the drains at 

the weekend, so we hope it will not flood again. We have plans for an ark if it does! 

And I have my rainbow umbrella, which reminds me, Heidi has sent me a lovely email.  

(It reminded me because Heidi gave me the rainbow umbrella in the summer, as a 

‘Thank you.’) 

Hello Mrs Hodgson!  

I hope you are ok in school. Today I did my rainbow heart. We put it in the 

upstairs window. We hope lots of people will see it and know that I go to 

Heyhouses.  

We also baked your cookies that you made in the 

assembly last week. They were sooooooooooooo 

good. We really liked them. Especially my sister. 

Instead of chocolate chips we used chocolate coins 

we got for Christmas and they tasted scrummy.  

We hope you do more recipes for us to try. Can you 

do a carrot cake? That’s my favourite.  

Love from Heidi.  

X 
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I am going to practice my Carrot cake recipe and include it very soon. Thank you for 

asking Heidi, it is one of my favourites too. 

Fantastic work Heidi! Your cookies 

look wonderful, they are making me 

hungry! 

And you made a rainbow heart. This is 

lovely. Well done! 
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Lots of excellent activities taking place this week children - keep it up! 

 

 

I think this is a beautiful poem, Blue is my favourite colour and you have written 

some wonderful lines. I am very impressed. Keep it up. 
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Hello Mrs Hodgson 

I just wanted to let you know I have baked your 

cookies and they tasted very nice. I enjoyed 

baking them this afternoon after I had done my 

school work. 

From Isaac (Spruce class) 

Well done Isaac! These are lovely- how many are 

left? 

 

 

 

 

Oscar was being watched by his little 

brother today while he was doing his 

science. 

It is good to see everyone doing their 

best when things are not ‘normal’ for 

anyone. Very proud of all Heyhouses 

children, we can do this! 

Yesterday I mentioned how practice makes anything better and that all skills 

take time to get good. 

This is what I 

have started with 

the wool I 

showed you in 

assembly. 

If you watch 

again this week, 

on Thursday, I 

will show you 

what I am 

making! 
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For those who are interested in learning to knit, I have tried to do a short 

demonstration, it is on our You Tube channel. However, it is hard to show you 

clearly so I am going to find some photographs which might help. I had a look on 

the internet but the pictures confused me so I will look at home for some 

different ones.  Some of you are brilliant at Loom bands so I am sure you will 

quickly learn to knit! What other skills can we learn while we cannot be outside 

very much? Perhaps we could design a board game? ‘Heyhouses in Lockdown,’ 

–such a catchy title! Let me know your thoughts, children. 

I need to get home, as usual my phone is pinging with food requests, and so I 

will finish with something else for you to think about. 

Wednesday’s worship, tomorrow, will have a practical, creative theme to it. I 

have a little bit of preparation tonight but I am optimistic I will get it done. Have 

you guessed what I will be doing?  I hope you will look forward to finding out. 

Have a good evening,  

Remember, be patient and let’s do things safely. 

Keep in touch…KEEP SMILING … and keep washing your hands. 

With my love,  

Mrs Hodgson  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

But the LORD said to Samuel, "Do not consider his appearance or his height, 

for I have rejected him. The LORD does not look at the things people look at. 

People look at the outward appearance, but the LORD looks at the heart." 

1 Samuel v 16 


